
 
 
 
 
 
24th

 
 September, 2014 

 
To: ALL FIRST YEAR STUDENTS 
 MAKERERE UNIVERSITY 
 
 
RE:  UACE 2013 VERIFICATION LETTERS 
 
This is to inform you that registration is a mandatory requirement of the 
University which MUST be done after payment of University dues as indicated in 
the Freshers’ Joining Instructions and admission letters. 
 
As you are aware, Uganda National Examinations Board (UNEB) has not released 
your UACE 2013 Pass slips. 
 
However, UNEB and Makerere University have prepared Verification Letters of 
Results for MAKERERE UNIVERSITY USE ONLY to be used for registration 
purposes.  Students who have not collected their Verification Letters of Results 
from UNEB (pink in colour) should pick their copies from their College/School 
Registrar(s) starting on Friday 26th

 
 September, 2014. 

You are also reminded that the registration exercise for Semester One, 
2014/2015 Academic year will end on Friday 3rd

 
 October, 2014. 

 
 
Alfred Masikye Namoah 
ACADEMIC REGISTRAR 
 
c.c Vice Chancellor 
 Deputy Vice Chancellor (AA) 
 Deputy Vice Chancellor (F&A) 
 University Secretary 
 Ag. University Bursar 
 Principals/Deans 
 College/School Registrars 
 Guild President  
 Executive Secretary, UNEB 


